[EXTERNAL MAIL]Rezoning at Herman Hill

Guye, Kenneth <kguye®@Isvilaw.org>
Mon 9/26/2022 2:30 PM

To: Leia LaPlace <leia.laplace@dpnr.vi.gov>

You don't often get email from kguye®@lsvilaw.org. Learn why this is important

Good Afternoon Ms. LaPlace,

I am in receipt of your letter advising of the hearing to rezone residential properties from Residential to
Public. | have questions and concerns as | have a property in PLot 102.

If VITEMA was already there and plots were rezone to residential, why are you proposing to rezone to Public
now that homes have been built and others are in the process of building?

Since | purchased the property, | submitted my plans for construction to DPNR and | am still waiting for its
approval. Where are my plans?

What impact will the rezoning have on my property?

—

| have heard of rezoning to commercial, what does rezoning to Public means?
Will | get a residential property of equal value and location?

| am very concerned that his is happening at this time.
Kenneth M. Guye

Director of Finance/Administration
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Legal Disclaimer

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual
or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the system
manager. Please note any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are solely those of the author and do not
necessarily represent those of Legal Services of the Virgin Islands. Finally the recipient should check this e-
mail and any attachment for the presence of viruses. Legal Services of the Virgin Islands accepts no liability

for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail.

Caution: This e-mail has originated outside of GVI network. Do not click on links or open any
attachment (s) that might look suspicious unless you have knowledge of who the sender is.




